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In addition to meeting the Superintendent Leadership Quality
Standard (SLQS) and the criteria set out in Board Policy 12,

Appendix B, Superintendent Lewis speaks to her work leading
the Division at every public board meeting.  Here are a few

highlights since the April 6th PBM!   

Preparation for
Principal Retreat

Update the Five Zone
Community
Engagement
Virtual Sessions

Work on Division Strategic Plan 

Attended Women
in Leadership Pre-
Conference with
GYPSD's leaders

Attended and Presented at
uLead 2022 Conference 

Distribute Proposed
Hinton ReOrg
Survey with Parents
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